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20th March 2025 

 

Dear Parents, 

I'm sure you will have noticed the increasing number of cars and taxis in the car park at the end 
of the school day.  This is causing some health and safety concerns and in order to ensure all 
children have a safe exit from school the Resourced Provision will be finishing at 3pm starting 
from 22nd April 2025.  Finishing at this time will enable our children, some of whom feel 
overwhelmed by the business of this part of the day, to leave school in a calm and safe way. 

We understand from parent feedback that when children exit school in a calm state they are well 
regulated to enjoy their evening at home.  We hope this this will benefit all our families and thank 
you in advance for your understanding and support in this matter. 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

Miss D Ward 

Deputy Head Inclusion & Strategic RP Lead 

 

 

 

 

 

 


